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Regarding Member List and Emails: 

 

 

RE:  IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING THE DISCLOSURE OF YOUR EMAIL TO OTHER MEMBERS 

 

Dear Member, 

This email is being sent to the email address you provided the Grizzly Ranch Association (the "Association") as 

a way to communicate with you regarding important information about the community. If you wish to change 

your email address for purposes of the membership list please forward your new email to the Association for 

Association communications. 

PLEASE BE AWARE effective January 1, 2020, as a matter of law your email address is added to the 

Association’s "membership list." ALL MEMBERS HAVE A RIGHT TO OBTAIN YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS 

UNLESS YOU TAKE AFFIRMATIVE ACTION TO “OPT-OUT” OF THIS SHARING. 

If you "Opt-Out" of having your name, address, and/or email removed from membership list, the 

Association will still be able to contact you by email as it has been doing so in the past. 

PLEASE ADVISE US OF THE FOLLOWING so we can change our records: 

I WISH TO “OPT-OUT” OF THE SHARING OF MY FOLLOWING INFORMATION WITH OTHER MEMBERS: 

1. ☐ Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

2. ☐ Property Address: ________________________________________________________ 

3. ☐ Secondary Mailing Address*: _______________________________________________ 

4. ☐ Email Address: __________________________________________________________ 

If you do not affirmatively "Opt-Out," please be aware that your Name, Property Address, Secondary Mailing 

Address, and Email Address will be shared with other members upon proper request to the Association. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

-CAMCO 
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